‘P@mej'ofn us in ce[eémﬁnﬂ our latest
recipients of the O'Connor Mortuary
Heart & Soul Award!

Tuesday, January h25, 2011
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

The reception will be held at O'Connor Mortuary, located at
25301 Alicia Parkway in Laguna Hills

Please RSVP by January 21 to Patricia Kolstad at 949-581-4300, Ext. 227
or by email to patricia@oconnormortuary.com

Light refreshments will be served

September October November December

Sandy Holly Linda Debbie
Berg-Wiley Tarbell Falk Simpson

Presented by O'Connor Mortuary

Trust.

The Heart & Soul Award supports these outstanding non-profit organizations:
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